
Lehighton Area Middle School

Every year March seems to be the longest month of the year, but here
at LAMS our Life Skills Class has a tradition that allows staff members to

have a little fun. The Life Skills Class hosts a snowball fight between
their class and staff members. The snowballs are marshmallows so no

one has to worry about getting wet. Staff members stop by the Life
Skills Class when they have a couple of free minutes and for a minute or
two they throw marshmallows at each other and laugh a lot. It is a great

stress reliever at the end of every winter.






